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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Stephanie Howard, Deputy Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF REVISION TO 

TASB BOARD POLICY DED(LOCAL) COMPENSATION AND 
BENEFITS:  VACATIONS AND HOLIDAYS (SECOND READING) 

 
DATE: June 18, 2019         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
ECISD would like to request the Board to approve the revision to TASB Board Policy 
DED(LOCAL) under “Maximum Accrual” to delete the word “fiscal” year and to include 
the following sentence:  The end of a year for this purpose is August. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approve the Revision to TASB Board Policy DED(LOCAL) Compensation and Benefits:  
Vacation and Holidays. 
 


